
Headlands Primary School: Monday 22nd April 2024 
 
Welcome to new Reception 2024 starters 

Our reception places for September 2024 have now been 
confirmed and we are delighted to welcome you to Headlands 
Primary School. We hope you and your child will be very happy 
here and we look forward to seeing you at our whole school 
events this Summer Term. More information will be sent out 
shortly. 
 

Attendance 
Good attendance is extremely important to enable your child to 
learn and achieve. Being in school every day allows consistency in 
their learning and helps them develop confidence and friendships. 
 
Last term the school had an overall attendance figure of 95.85% 
which remains above the National figure of 94% for State funded 
Primary Schools.  

 
Encouraging and promoting good attendance is important for your child’s wellbeing as well as 
academic development.  
 
 
Reminder of statutory testing dates 

In the summer term Year 1,4 and 6 undertake 
statutory tests to assess their understanding. 
Attendance leading up to and during these times is 
particular important as the teachers will be helping 
them prepare. 
 
Year 1: Statutory Phonics Check will be 

undertaken during the week of 10.06.2024 
Year 4: Statutory Multiplication Check will be undertaken during the test window of 03/6/2024-
21/06/2024. 
Year 6: Statutory Assessment Tests (SATs) will be undertaken during the test window of 
13/05/2024-17/5/2024 
 
 Haxby Playgroup at Headlands Primary     

Spaces are currently available at Haxby 
Playground which is based at Headlands 
Primary School.  
 
Please contact Jodie for further details on 
01904 768966 or refer to the website:  

http://www.haxbyplaygroups.org.uk/ 
 
 
Date for your diary: The playgroup are also holding a Bake sale on Friday 3rd 
May 3pm on the Infant playground 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Spaces available at Brownies 

There are currently spaces available for girls aged 7-10 to join Brownies. The 
sessions take place at Headlands Primary School on a Monday evening and they 
have great fun learning new skills and developing confidence. Please refer to the 
poster below for further information. 
 

Dates for your diary 
23.04.2024: Northumberland residential meeting 6.00pm in the school Hall 
01.05.2024-03.05.2024: Year 5 Residential to Marrick 
03.05.2024: Playgroup Bake sale 3pm 
06.05.2024: School closed as Bank Holiday 
10.05.2024: Bake sale in aid of the School Council 
13.05.2024-17.05.2024: Year 6 SATS 
17.05.2024: PTA doughnuts  
21.05.2024: House Treat 
23.05.2024: Trophy and award assembly 
23.05.2024: PTA disco 
23.05.2024: School closes for half term 
24.05.2024: School closed as training day 
03.06.2024: School re-opens  
04.06.2024-07.06.2024: Year 6 Residential to Northumberland 
 

Best wishes, 
Headlands Primary School 
 
 
 
 

  

 



Junior Parkrun is a free, fun, and friendly weekly 2k event for juniors every Sunday at 9am for ages 4 to 14 years. 
They can run, jog or walk the course, which is on footpath all the way.  
 
All they need to do is register at www.parkrun.org.uk, print out their barcode and bring it along on the day. 
 
We ask for any newcomers to arrive at 8.50am for a first timer's welcome :)  
 
The postcode is YO61 3J. The What3Word is ///stocks.braved.opts 
 
Parkrun is such a wonderful community and we are so lucky to have a junior Parkrun so close by. 
 

 

 


